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Taking this away from Oregonian tax payers is not right and will only result in more 

distrust and hate for our current government. Already individuals have lost faith in the 

Oregon legislature and governing officials. This further shows their lack of support for 

the people of Oregon and only for themselves.  

 

Please reconsider passing this bill.  


